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funding to develop an implementation plan for large-scale electric vehicle 

charging infrastructure and related policies. In order to receive the funds, the 

Authority must enter into a financial agreement with the CEC. Using the RFP 

process, the Authority will retain a qualified consultant to assist in the plan 

development. The Authority Board unanimously authorized the Executive 

Director to sign a funding agreement with the California Energy Commission and 

authorized release of Request for Proposals (RFP) 18-8 to retain consultant 

services for preparation of the Contra Costa Electric Vehicle (EV) Readiness Plan. 

7. Adoption of the Final 2018 Countywide Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan (CBPP).

The Authority prepared its first CBPP in 2003 and updated it most recently in 

2009. Working with a consultant team in collaboration with the Countywide 

Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee (CBPAC), the Authority prepared an 

update to the CBPP that, among other things, reflects new best practices and 

regulations, identifies Pedestrian Priority Areas (PPAs), refines the Countywide 

Bikeway Network, incorporates the level of traffic stress concept, and updates 

the CBPP's implementation actions. Staff and consultants prepared a Proposed 

Final CBPP that responds to the comments received on the Public Review Draft 

CBPP. The Authority Board unanimously approved Resolution 18-45-G, thereby 

adopting a Mitigated Negative Declaration under CEQA, and the final 2018 

Countywide Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan (CBPP).
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